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February 12, 2014 

Billy Downs, Manager 
Ledbetter Water District 
P.O. Box 123 
Ledbetter, Kentucky 42058 

RE: Case No. 2014-00031 
Ledbetter Water District 

( Purchased Water Adjustment ) 

The Commission staff has reviewed Ledbetter Water District application in the above 
case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements upon receipt of the original 
on February 4, 2014 and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-782-2629. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 
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LEDBETTER WATER DISTRICT 
1483 U. S. 60 West 

P. 0. Box 123 
Ledbetter, Kentucky 42058 

Phone: 270-898-3236 
Fax: 270-898-3496 

ledbetterwaterdi@bellsouth.net  

January 20, 2014 

Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: Purchased Water Adjustment 

RECEIVED 
FEB 4 2 014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

FILED 
FEB 4 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Ledbetter Water District hereby requests approval for a Purchased Water Adjustment. Pursuant to Case number 2012-
00390, Crittenden-Livingston Water District has raised the rate that it charges us for water. The old rate was $2.34 per 
thousand gallons, and the new rate is $2.46. Attached are the application foul.' for the requested PWA, and a revised 
tariff rate sheet. Also attached is the notice from Crittenden-Livingston regarding the rate increase. 

Ledbetter Water District will publish notice of the rate increase, according to PSC regulation, one time prior to 
rendering bills at the new rate.. An affidavit from the publisher will be provided to the PSC when available. Attached 
is a copy of the proposed public notice of Ledbetter's PWA. 

During the twelve month period from January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2013 Ledbetter Water District purchased 
37,001,010 gallons of water from Crittenden-Livingston Water District. During the same period Ledbetter also 
produced 48,302,700 gallons. Water sales to customers during the period were 59,678,643 gallons. 

The PWA factor calculates to 0.0744. In order to recover the full cost of the purchased water increase the PWA factor 
was rounded to 0.08. If you need more information please contact us. 

Sincerely, 

dirtilt,"" 

Billy Downs 
District Manager 
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